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Officer Involved Critical Incident - 1062 Oberlin Drive, Columbus,
Ohio

Investigative Activity:Investigative Activity: Neighborhood Canvass

Involves:Involves: Paul John Crofts (O)

Date of Activity:Date of Activity: 12/29/2020

Activity Location:Activity Location: Crofts, Paul John - Home - 1088 Oberlin Drive, Columbus, OH
43221, Franklin County

Author:Author: SA James H Gore, #168

Narrative:Narrative:

During a neighborhood canvass on the afternoon of December 28, 2020, at approximately
1520 hours, Ohio Bureau of Criminal Investigation (BCI) Special Agent (SA) James Gore
attempted to contact the resident(s) of 1088 Oberlin Drive, Columbus, OH 43221. This was
done in an effort to determine whether or not the resident(s) observed, or otherwise had any
pertinent information regarding the critical incident involving Columbus Police Officer Adam
Coy and the decedent, Andre Hill, which took place in the vicinity on December 22, 2020.

SA Gore affixed his business card to the front door of the residence upon receiving no
response. SA Gore again attempted contact at this location on the morning of December
29, 2020. At approximately 1600 hours the same day, SA Gore received a call from a man
identifying himself as Paul Crofts, who stated he was the resident of 1088 Oberlin Dr. Mr.
Crofts advised that he was away at work during the time of the incident, and he was unaware
of what happened until he arrived home at approximately 0400 hours.

Mr. Crofts added that he was relatively new to the neighborhood, and because of his overnight
work schedule, he was not familiar with any of his neighbors. Crofts said he did not know the
decedent or any of his family members, and he was unable to provide any relevant information
regarding this investigation.

Attachments:Attachments:

Attachment # 01:1088 Oberlin Dr Neighborhood Canvass - Paul Crofts - Gore 12-29-2020
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